
Year 6 Summer Term 
 
 

Welcome back after the Easter break. This term we will continue with our exciting thematic 
curriculum – ‘Global Warning’. We will also become entrepreneurs to make and sell products to 

raise funds for our fun day.  

Maths  

Within Maths, we will be finishing off our Year 6 
topics including Statistics, translation, symmetry, 
shape and time. The children will then complete 
mathematical challenges to ensure they 
continue applying skills post SATS. 
 

English 

English learning will have a strong focus on the 

required standard at the end of Year 6 – children 

will continue to write sentences with ambitious 

vocabulary and punctuation, whilst manipulating 

sentences for effect. Children will be encouraged 

to use a variety of higher-level punctuation, in 

order to make sentences more varied and 

interesting for the reader. They will be writing at 

length this term, in order to provide more 

detailed pieces of writing that culminates the 

skills they have learnt and are demonstrated 

within their writing. Learning will be based 

around a variety of genres and stimuli including 

Greek myths, biographies and newspapers.  

 
Reading 
The children will be building on their 
comprehension skills focusing on the main 
question types in preparation for their SATs 
paper. They will be completing a mixture of 
comprehension questions and SATs style 
questions. 
 
Science  
In science, we will focus on evolution and 
inheritance, learning about fossils and how 
natural selection occurs.  
 
Religious Education  

The children will be looking at values and what 
matters most to the children and the wider 
community.  

Topic 
“Global Warning” is a thematic unit, which is 
geography-focused with sustainability and eco 
literacy at its heart. This project-based theme 
involves pupils applying their learning about the 
global environmental issues of waste and 
pollution by creating a board game, which is 
both educational and fun. The pupils will work in 
groups to research, design and produce their 
board game, after which they will present and 
demonstrate it to the class. After this, the 
children will complete two more units – Time 
Team and I have a Dream. 
  
 
P.E 
Year 6 PE sessions will be on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. Please ensure your child has a full PE 
kit and all clothing is clearly labelled. 
 
MFL 
Modern Foreign Languages will focus on French. 
Children will continue to build upon 
conversational French as well as beginning to 
describe family members and hobbies. 
 
PSHEe 
Children will have plenty of time in PSHE to have 
sessions based around transition to high school. 
Firstly, we will focus on physical health and 
mental wellbeing, growing and changing 
including human reproduction and birth before 
finishing in summer 2 with Keeping safe 
including, keeping personal information safe; 
regulations and choices; drug use and the law 
and drug use and the media. 

 


